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The Resources for Senior Care Business Professionals… 

Present and future. 
 

March 7, 2024 

 

Dear Long Term Care Finance Association Member: 

 

The Long Term Care Finance Association scholarship committee is currently 

accepting applications for the late Kevin J. Buckley Long Term Care Finance 

Memorial Scholarship for the year 2024.  We request you to encourage your 

employees and colleagues to apply for our three (3) annual $1,000.00 Scholarship 

opportunities.  

 

Some of the biggest challenges facing the Long Term Care industry is recruiting, 

retaining talented staff and supporting their educational development.  Long Term 

Care Finance Association (LTCFA) seeks to improve and promote the education 

and skills of staff by awarding three annual scholarships of $1000.00 each.  

 

LTCFA has awarded $88,000.00 plus in scholarships to deserving candidates over 

the past twenty years.  Encouraging career advancement helps the employee, but it 

also strengthens facilities and the Long Term Care industry as a whole.  

 

The deadline for submitting applications is June 30, 2024.  If you have any 

questions, please call LTCFA at (508) 918-2093 or email Support@ltcfa.info. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Indira Desai, D.Sc. RN, RD, LDN, LNHA 

Scholarship Committee, Chair LTCFA 

 

Attachment: Application  
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